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Good a�ernoon,
 
Could I get some clarifica�on on the Revised Statement of Licensing Policy currently under review
please?
In sec�on 2.3.3 it states that an expected last entry �me would be 1am, is this in effect for new
applica�ons only or would it apply to current premises in Lancaster?
As a nightclub the majority of our customers arrive between 12-2am, I'm happy to share a�endance
figures but enforcing a 1am last entry �me would be crippling for our business as it stands.
 
Could I have more informa�on about the proposed LNL in 2.6 - what would this amount to?
 
Many thanks for your �me,
 


